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Inside this      
Month’s Issue: 

T.R.U.T.H. Three Rivers United Temporary Housing Inc. 

Mission Statement: 

Our mission is to provide 
temporary housing and living 

essentials to those in need,         
in a safe environment  

that fosters a  
sense of self-worth,        

promotes self-sufficiency  
and strives for  

independent living.  

WEBSITE: www.oursistershousetomahawk.org/ 

Direct Number for Our Sisters’ House: 
 

715-224-3520 

House Stats: January—June 2017 
 

 

July Resident Breakdown:  
7 total individuals served this month 
 5  Men 
 2 Women 
 

Summer Gaedtke's 9th birthday party was 
much like any normal birthday party.  She 
invited her friends and family to enjoy cake, 
ice cream and spend her special day with 
her.  What makes Summer's party different 
was the request asked of each guests.  This 
precious little girl asked that each guest 
bring an item for the homeless shelter in 
place of birthday gifts.  It touched   my 
heart in a special way when Summer, her 
brother Clay, and mom Heather showed up 
at OSH with the items.  This was one of the 
most unselfish acts of kindness I have ever 
seen.  Summer is truly an amazing child that 
already has a heart of gold.   



 
 

Thank you The Cheese Shoppe for the delicious bread you brought us 
 

Thank you to everyone that supported our 4th of July Brat Fry!!                          
It was a warm and fun day. 
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   Thank you Kinship of      

Tomahawk kids  
for making a delicious dinner 
for our residents.  Big thank 

you to Avi & Tucker for helping 
make tacos, salsa, rice and 
beans, and brownies for Our 
Sisters’ House today during 

KinsKlub.  
 

       You kids are something           
                                           awesome!! 

There will also be Face Painting 
and balloons! 



 
      

            

 

            PR & Fund Raising Meeting:   August 1st and August 15th — 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm                  
                                Our Sisters’ House conference room 
 
 

   Board Meeting: (closed)        September 12th — 5:30 pm 
                                                                                    St Mary’s Youth Room 
  

 

   Volunteer Meeting:      September 12th —  6:30 pm, Corpus Chr isti Center  
                                    

 
 
 

           Policy & Procedures Meetings:  August 15th — 5:00 pm                                                            
                                                                                              Our Sisters’ House conference room 
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OUR WISH LIST 

Pillows 

Twin Sheet Sets 

Bag less Vacuum 

Gas Gift Cards 

Grocery Store Gift Cards 

Disinfectant Spray 

Clorox Cleaner Spray 

Dishwasher Liquid 

Shaving Cream 

Razors 

Q-Tips 

Deodorant 

Bread 

Lunchmeat 

Milk 



  

 Donations should be mailed to: 
 

 Our Sisters’ House/ TRUTH 
 PO Box 423 
 Tomahawk, WI  54487 
 

Direct Number for Our Sisters’ House: 
 

715-224-3520 

Important Contact                 
Information       

   

  Tina Elvins —House Director    
   715-224-3520                                                   
  Tina.oursistershousetomahawk@gmail.com  
 

  Our Board of Directors 
 

 

Karen Stroming — President 
715-453-4051                                             
bkstroming@charter.net 
 

   Rejeana Ebert  -- Vice President 
   715-453-4390        
   rem90t@charter.net  
 

Lori Winch — Treasurer 
715-252-8036                   
loriwinch@yahoo.com 
 

Ann Jelinek — Secretary 
715-453-4573                    
jel1028@charter.net 
 

Bernice Duchac  
715-622-0245                                            
berniceduchac@gmail.com      

 

   Ray Stroming 
715-453-4051                                             
bkstroming@charter.net 

 

Randy Scholz 
   715-539-2501 
   randyscholz29@charter.net 

 

   Pat Heniff  
   715-614-3751  
   patheniff@yahoo.com  
 

Donation Thank You's for the month of August: 
 
Prince of Peace Church 

Dave Illingworth 

Betty Newmann 

Lindsey Lampe 

Judy Davis 

Linda McMullen 

Darlene Wechsles 

Patsy Baguhn 

Bonnie Wilmot 

Ellen & Larry Matlein 

Betty Enright 

Tina Vannatter 

Sharon Novonty 

VFW Wurl-Feind-Ingman 

Renee Kapellusch 

Lisa Tasky 

Linda Hoffman 

Tomahawk Kinship  

Sue Reimert 

Tomahawk TOPS Club 

Northern Bear Antiques 

The Cheese Shoppe 

Tomahawk Fusion 

Jeff Calhoun 


